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I strongly oppose the proposed bill to require in-person voting. 

 

Vote-by-mail is secure, convenient, and fair. It allows busy, hard-working Oregonians 

the ability to cast their rightful votes in an election at times that work for them.  

Keep Oregon's elections open to ALL Oregonians. 

 

Thank you. 


